
COVID-19 Update 
 
Hello Heritage Families, 

 
We would like to provide you with some additional information in regards to this extended break, 
due to the Covid-19 virus. The safety of our players is of the utmost importance and that is our 
priority. We understand that this is a difficult time for many families emotionally and financially 
as some people are unable to go to work and many businesses have been negatively affected. 
We want you to know that we are here to do what we can and are committed to working with our 
membership through these times. We have received multiple questions about spring league, 
state cup games, and whether there is a known date that we will return to the fields. 

 
US Club soccer just announced that training and games will be postponed through the month of 
April and we are currently waiting for our playing league, Norcal Premier (NorCal), to give us 
more information about what will happen with the spring season. These organizations have 
informed us that they are committed to still trying to have a spring season of play, but that it may 
be shortened and may even go into June or July. We have created a link on the front page of 
our website, labeled “Covid-19 club update” where we will post the most up to date information 
about return to play, as well as any information we receive about spring league or state cup 
games. 

 
We have also received some questions concerning registration fees. With respect to 
registration fees, it is important to understand that our club is a non-profit that operates on an 
annual budget, not a monthly budget. Although we offer families the convenience of spreading 
out their registration fee payments over the course of a year, the club has already incurred all of 
its yearly operating expenses and depends upon the receipt of the full amount of the 
paid-over-time registration fees to cover our already-incurred annual expenses. Most of these 
expenses are fixed, such as insurance, league fees, facility rentals, equipment, storage and US 
Club player registration fees. These club expenses remain fixed despite the ongoing slowdown 
due to Covid-19. Moreover, we fully intend to participate in spring league and any remaining 
state cup games that NorCal provides and to get our players back on the pitch training as soon 
as it is safe to do. 

 
Thank you tremendously for supporting our club and being patient with us as we wait for more 
information. Please be safe, practice social distancing, and spend time with family. Hopefully 
we will return to the fields soon and we look forward to seeing everyone shortly. 

 
Sincerely, 
Heritage SC Board of Directors 


